
Montae & Partners would therefore like to offer members of the French Chamber of
Commerce a one-hour online consultation with one of our  Pension Consultants. We have
years of experience setting up pension schemes for both Dutch and international companies.
During the consultation, you will be able to gain a brief insight into the effects of the new
pension legislation on your organisation's pension scheme.

Setting up suitable insurable employment
conditions for your organization is no easy
task.  Insuring the pension scheme in particular
is experienced as a complex matter. The
upcoming new pension system that goes into
effect on 1 January 2023 will not make things
any easier. After all, this new legislation has an
impact on all current pension schemes in the
Netherlands. 

FUTURE
PROOF?

If you want to use this exclusive offer,
please contact your CFCI representative
Maarten Reesink.

IS YOUR PENSION SCHEME

Maarten Reesink
maarten.reesink@montaepartners.nl

+31 (0)6 15 61 01 85


